
Subject: Jens for Vasif
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2002 12:36 PM
From: Jens Hoffmann <jens1@compuserve.com>
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>

Dear Vasif:

Maybe we should do it before the 5th, if that is at all possible for you or
than just after 18th. I am in Europe until the 5th of May. Would be nice
though to come at least for a weekend so I have the chance to see
some things. I hope Luisa will come along. 

I at NIFCA and it is so unbelievable cold here, I started to get think 5
minuets after I arrived here. 

My very best,

Jens

Subject: Re: Jens for Vasif
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2002 10:16 AM
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: Jens Hoffmann <jens1@compuserve.com>

I am opening one show in April 5 (nifca coproduction), and another on April 12, April 15-18 perhaps will there be a 
Zagreb trip. The rest of the month, I am pinned down to Istanbul. Do you have good dates for me? What do you 
say? Vasif


